
 

 
 
December 2, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
Request for Proposal #5111 

K12 Classroom Furniture, Installation and Related Products and Services 
 
Please be advised that the Virginia Beach City Public Schools has completed its evaluation of the 
above referenced Request for Proposal. The proposal submitted by The Hon Company, LLC and 
Wenger Corporation have been selected as being the most advantageous and an award will be 
made accordingly.  The effective date of the contract will be December 15, 2022. 
 
Virginia Beach City Public Schools appreciates your response to the Request for Proposal, and we 
thank you for your participation. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact 
Carla A.B. Smith, CPPO, CPPB, at Carla.Smith@VBSchools.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carla A.B. Smith, CPPO, CPPB  
Director of Purchasing Services  

mailto:Carla.Smith@VBSchools.com

